
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others. 

Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church  
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-June 22, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
    Children’s Time     
    Scripture Presentation: Exodus 19:1-8 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
    Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
    Benediction 

Worship Leader:   Stan Oyer 
Song Leader:   Jani Vanpelt 
Children’s Time:   Jenna Oyer 
Speaker:   Steve Bomar 

In Prayer: 
 

Pray for our churches around the world. No matter who our neighbors 
are or what our circumstances, Jesus calls us to live out the gospel of 
peace in words and actions as a community. May we follow that call to 
love courageously. 
 
“Do not be daunted by the enormity of the world’s grief.  Do justly 
now.  Love mercy now.  Walk humbly now.  You are not obligated to 
complete the work, but neither are you free to abandon it.” 
- Ryan Dowd 

Sermon Notes: 



Sunday 
8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service  

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Vonnie Oyer, Trina Fitzpatrick 
Next week: Kaitlin Kauffman, Kiara Yoder 
 

    Our Office Administrator, Bre Epp, will be out of the office enjoying vacation  
    time from June 22—July 13.  Please contact Pastor Steve or Pastor Jana  
    with any pressing office requests, or send an email to zionmc@canby.com. 

EVENTS 
 

YOU’RE INVITED: A TASTE OF AMISH COUNTRY 
Saturday, August 9 

 

Enjoy an authentic Amish meal while supporting Mennonite Central 
Committee (MCC) and Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS). There are 100 
seats available at $100 each. Spots will go fast, so stay tuned for details 
on how to reserve yours! 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY SENIOR LUNCH 
                      

       The next 5th Sunday Senior Lunch will be August 31.  
Mark your calendars! Location TBA soon.  

Please note: there will not be a 5th Sunday Senior Lunch in June. 
 

OREGON MENNONITE RELIEF SALE 
Saturday, October 11 

 

It’s not too early to start thinking about the Oregon Mennonite Relief 
Sale! To find out all the details about donating items and the new Plant 
Sale, pick up a flier on the table in the church foyer. Questions can be 
directed to Cynthia Hockman-Chupp at 971-678-1383 or at  
oregonmcsale@gmail.com. 
 

HOP PARADE HIATUS 
 

Due to conflicting schedules, the Vacation Bible School Band and Barrel 
Train will not be participating in the Hubbard Hop Parade this year. 
However, we look forward to rejoining the event in 2026!  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

SUNDAY MORNING SUMMER SCHEDULE 
 

 Children, Youth and Parent’s Fellowship Sunday School will be  
on summer break during July & August.  

 The Potluck Breakfast Fellowship will also pause for July &       
August and begin again in September. 

 The Extemporaneous Class in the West Skylight Room will contin-
ue to meet weekly throughout the summer. 

 The Book Study Class in the East Skylight Room will provide an   
update soon on their summer plans. 

 The Worship Service will continue at the regular time of 10:15am. 

 
DRIFT CREEK 

 

Summer Camp has begun at Drift Creek! Please be praying for the  
staff and campers as they travel to/from camp, experience and share 
God’s love, and create lasting memories. 

June 22 - 27: High School June 29 - July 4: Grades 7 & 8 

 
JUDY HALL UPDATE 

 

After years of cognitive decline, the decision was recently made to 
transition Judy to home hospice care. Harold and immediate family 
continue to care for her and they deeply appreciate your prayers. 
The Zion Church community has been such an important part of Ju-
dy’s life but due to the nature of her condition in-person visits and 
phone calls are often upsetting for her, which increases the strain on 
those caring for her in this sensitive time. Mailing cards expressing 
your care, concern, and encouragement are appreciated and wel-
come. We will do our best to update you when new information is 
available. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST 
 

Coqui Conkey, the interim pastor of Beavercreek United Church of 
Christ, has requested prayer from us. This past weekend their build-
ing was vandalized. Rocks were thrown through multiple stained 
glass windows and into their fellowship hall. This is currently being 
investigated as a hate crime.   


